
 

 

 

5th March 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Children with Cancer Fundraising 

I am delighted – and not just a little bit overwhelmed – to tell you that, following the 

staff fundraising in the Farnborough Winter Half-Marathon and Fun Run, and now the 

children’s fabulous sponsored ‘Whole School Half-Marathon-A-Day’, we have raised the 

unbelievable total of                                                                                                                                                                       
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As a community, we at Tower Hill cannot thank you all enough for your quite incredible 

generosity and support for what we know is a very real – and close to our hearts – issue. 

Rest assured, every penny will be going to the most worthwhile and sadly very necessary 

of causes. 

From the staff team, children and governors of Tower Hill: 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Linda Tansley 

Headteacher 

Thank You 

£7,296.30 


